
July 9, 2024

Dear Parents of New CBA High School Students, 

On August 6th, 7th, 13th and 20th the JROTC department will issue uniforms to
all new JROTC Students.  This will be your son’s initial clothing issue.  Please
keep in mind that this uniform issue is for the “daily” uniform only, the Dress
Blue uniform will need to be picked up from Student Styles. 

We ask that you please fill out the Google Form below with the following
information so we can prepare your son’s clothing packet ahead of time.

● Cold weather jacket, available sizes S thru XXL.
● Neck size for shirts, available sizes 14.5 thru 22 with half sizes available.
● Waist size for pants, available sizes 26 thru 54.
● Shoes size, available sizes 5 thru 16 with half sizes available.

At the bottom of the page there is a link to schedule a time for your son to
receive his uniform.  Please make sure to arrive during the time that you have
selected.  Students and parents can enter through the main high school
entrance and proceed to the 500 wing hallway.

For any questions please contact me at mansman@cbaalbany.org  or Joanne
Alix at alix@cbaalbany.org.  I hope you are having a great summer and I look
forward to meeting your son in August.

Click Here to Fill Out the Clothing Size Google Form

Click Here to Schedule a Uniform Pick Up Time

Sincerely,

1SG Chris Mansman
mansman@cbaalbany.org 
518-452-9809 ext. 155
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